
Carrion, Robert

From: Carrion, Robert
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2009 8:23 AM
To: Lake, Louis
Subject: SIT Sataus Call

Hi Lou,

From the information which Garry presented, I think that Progress has arrived at the proper conclusion with
respect to the repair. I am sure that it was not what they had hoped due to the extra time required to effect the
fix. I think that the way Progress has handled this entire event should be seen a big positive for its
management.

Do you know the specifics for the status call? Time, etc.?

Thanks,

Bob


